
EDO-COMM-0001 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Membership Law Amendments meeting draws  
approximately 35 community members, next date set   
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 1, Enniskó:wa/March 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) wishes to inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that the third Community Consultation 
on amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law was attended by approximately 35 
community members. The meeting, which utilized the Community Decision Making Process, was 
held at the Karonhianónhnha School Gymnasium. 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke’s Membership Department presented a suggested list of 
potential amendments, which was the basis for deliberations/discussions. The specific item 
discussed last evening was the criteria for Membership. Consensus was not reached on the 
amendments and the meeting will continue where it left off at the next Consultation, which has 
been scheduled for 6pm to 8:30pm on Thursday, 21 Enniskó:wa/March at Karonhianónhnha. 
 
Once consensus is reached on amendments, a working group that includes community 
representatives will be created and the process for drafting the actual amendments will begin.  
 
“Despite the fact that the Membership Law elicits a great deal of emotion, I am happy to report 
that people were calm and the meeting went very smoothly,” said KLCC Coordinator Kahente 
Horn-Miller. “Participants were pleased that they had the opportunity to contribute to the 
discussion in a forum that encourages respectful dialogue – as it should be.”   
 
Relevant documents and information are available at the Membership Office, located at the 
Social Development Unit at the Services Complex. Additionally, please feel free to contact the 
Membership Registrar directly or visit the Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
website at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
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For information, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  Rose-Ann Morris, Membership Registrar 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   MCK Social Development Unit 
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca  450-638-0500, rose-ann.morris@mck.ca 
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